
   MSMHS FISH TALES
            

that are true from the desk of  Dr. Spera       

Week of January 4, 2016 

A/B SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK OF JANUARY 4TH 
 

MON           TUES           WED         THURS              FRI__ 
A Day          B Day/         A Day         B Day            A Day/ 
       Advisory                                               Advisory  

 
 

NEXT PTO MEETING 
Wednesday, January 13th after Financial Aid Night 

Approximately at 7 pm in the Great Hall 
 
 

FINANCIAL AID NIGHT 
Wednesday, January 13th at 6:00 pm 

 

NEXT FENCING MEET! 
WELCOME BACK MR. REGAN 

HALE RAY vs MSMHS  
Home @ 6:00 pm 

Thursday, January 7, 2016 
 

MSMHS 5th ANNUAL WINTER FORMAL 
February 5, 2016 at 7 pm 
Tickets are $10 a person 

 
 

 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS/PROGRAMS 

NEW DATE! PROM MOVED TO FRIDAY, MAY 20 AT WATER’S EDGE! 

MSMHS Gymnastics? 
Well not really, but we would 
have a great team if we had CIAC 
athletics at MSMHS. This year, 
five MSMHS students are com-
peting at the varsity level in gym-
nastics for three different 
schools: Waterford, East Lyme, 
and Old Lyme. The uniqueness of 
these three schools is that they 
compete and practice together 
with a shared coach, MSMHS 
parent, Coach  Kim Detuzzi.   

Last night, the MSMHS squad hosted their first meet of the sea-
son against Windham and NFA at ABC Gymnastics in East Lyme.  
MSMHS freshman, Britney Detuzzi, finished first place overall in 
her first varsity meet with 34.3 points. Britney was also first in 
vault (8.8), beam (8.8), and floor (8.6). MSMHS junior, Elisabeth 
Heikkinen finished third overall in the meet with 30.9 points.  
The next home meet is on January 22nd at 3:30 pm in East Lyme. 

 

MSMHS College Financial Aid Night  
MSMHS will be hosting its Annu-
al College Financial Aid Night on 
Wednesday, January 13th at 
6:00 p.m. in the Great Hall. A 
representative from the Univer-
sity of Connecticut will provide 
an overview of the financial aid 
process. The representative will 

be discussing federal (FAFSA) financial aid applications and 
procedures. All students and parents, especially Juniors 
and Seniors are welcome to attend. The PTO Meeting will 
follow the presentation. 

GROTON, CT - Sometimes the stars align and a handshake agree-
ment works. The MSMHS Prom originally scheduled for Thursday, 
May 19th will now be on Friday, May 20th for the same cost!  

 Today, Dr. Spera contacted the event planner and reminded her 
about the handshake agreement they made last May. The agree-
ment was that MSMHS could reserve the Friday (5-20) after the 
original scheduled date if there was no wedding planned on that 
date as of January 2016. To the surprise of all, Waters Edge 
agreed to move the date for no cost! Known as one of the top 
wedding locations in CT, the price of the ballroom on Friday and 
Saturday is 400% more than the MSMHS prom. 

Get your tuxedos and dresses ready juniors and seniors for 
MSMHS PROM on FRIDAY, MAY 20th!!  


